
The BackPack program is made 
possible by the generous support of 
many individuals and businesses.   

 

A special thank you to those that 
 fully “adopt” one or more  

BackPack schools: 
  

The Abatecola Foundation 
Gary and Charleen Bivona 

 CDPHP 
Concerned for the Hungry  
Cooperstown Food Pantry  

GE Global Energy 
GE Global Research  

Hannaford 
Schenectady Federation of Teachers  

Ticonderoga Kiwanis 


